
 

 

 

 

 

 

NOAC 01-2021 

 

3 February 2020 

RE: Local Authority Performance Indicators Report 2020 

Dear Chief Executive, 

The National Oversight & Audit Commission (NOAC) annual Local Authority Performance 

Indicator Report is published in relation to its function of scrutinising local authority 

performance against relevant indicators. This letter marks to start of the seventh year of this 

activity.  In this regard, please find enclosed, the Local Authority Performance Indicators 

Guidelines for Report on 2020 Activity. 

As a first step in the data gathering process for the above report the NOAC now invites you to 

nominate the Data Coordinator for your local Authority and as such ask that you please 

respond on or before the 8 February 2020 by emailing info@noac.ie. 

NOAC will be hosting an Information Workshop on Monday 15 February 2020 from 1030am 

to 1230pm.  The workshop should be attended by data co-ordinators and other relevant 

members of staff that are nominated by your office to NOAC at info@noac.ie.  The workshop 

will feature presentations by NOAC and the LGMA on information on the new and updated 

guidelines, the technical aspects of entering the data on the LGReturns systems as well as to 

answer any queries the Data Coordinators may have. 

Given the current working and travel restrictions relating to the COVID-19 pandemic the 

workshop will to be conducted remotely via videoconferencing.  Further details, including an 

agenda will issue to nominees. 

 

Colin Flood 

NOAC Secretariat 

Cc: Local Authority Directors of Services;  

Local Authority Data-Coordinators from 2019. 
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